
 
Ref:     LFATSF/ParentCarerLet/0797  
Date:   08 November 2017 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

‘Silver Surfers’ Christmas Dinner 
 

We are pleased to announce that we will be holding our annual event for Senior Citizens on 
Wednesday 13 December – please see details enclosed. 
 
There will be entertainment provided, together with bingo, a raffle and music from the students, 
followed by a four-course Christmas dinner, prepared by our award-winning catering team. 
 
This is a popular festive event,run by the Sixth Form staff and students and is open to everyone in 
the local community.  If you have any family members who would like to attend, tickets are on sale 
at the Sixth Form Reception, priced £5.00 each.  Please call in at the Academy or telephone 01827 
310820 and speak to a member of the Admin Team.     
 
Best wishes 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mr G Williams 

Director of Sixth Form 

 

  



 


